PERMANENT MISSION OF THE KINGDOM OF SWAZILAND

CHEMIN WILLIAM-BARBEY 51 - 1292 CHAMBESY - SWITZERLAND

NOTE VERBALE NO. 103/2013

The Permanent Mission of the kingdom of Swaziland to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its
compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for
Human Rights and has the honour to transmit to the latter the a copy of the
response of the Government of the Kingdom of Swaziland on the issues raised
in the communication of 29 July 2013 from the Special Rapporteur on adequate
Housing, entitled, “Communication from the Special Procedures Allegations
Letter AL Housing (2000-9) SWZ 1/2013".

The Permanent Mission of the kingdom of Swaziland to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner
for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration

Geneva, 21 October 2013

To:  Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais des Nations
1211 Geneva 10
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